
New contractor appointed
We have hired London based building 
developer Durkan to build the second phase 
at Sherwood Close. Their winning offer 
includes jobs and employment training, 
support for local initiatives and resident 
liaison services. We look forward to 
delivering the second phase of the project 
alongside them.  

Meet the contractor
Date: Thursday 19 November   Time: 5pm

This is a chance for you to meet with 
some of the team at Durkan and ask them 
any questions that you have about the 
construction of phase two.

The meeting will be held on Zoom.  
If you would like to attend please contact 
Natalie Down on 0300 500 8000.

Closer
Autumn 2020

Keeping residents and staff safe during Covid-19 
Our priority during the Coronavirus outbreak is to do everything we can to keep our 
residents and staff safe and secure.

We want to reassure you that we are continuing to closely monitor the situation, following 
government advice and regularly updating our website to keep you best informed.



Contact us
If you have any questions about regeneration and how it impacts you  
please contact Natalie Down on 0300 500 8000.

You can find information about your tenancy, services you may need,  
and pay rent online by visiting myclarionhousing.com

If you live in Target House please contact Ealing Council  
on 020 8825 5000 or visit ealing.gov.uk.

sherwoodclose.co.uk 

ClarionHousing @clarionsupport

Next steps

Early 2021  
End of demolition of existing 

buildings in phase two

2023  
Homes and community centre  

in phase two completed

Early 2021   
Construction of new homes  

in phase two begins

2023   
Residents move  

into their new homes

Phase two 
We’d like to thank residents, neighbours and local stakeholders who have worked with 
Clarion and Ealing Council to develop detailed designs for the regeneration. This phase 
will be 100% affordable and the homes built will be for residents from Target House, some 
previous Sherwood Close residents and those on Ealing Council’s housing waiting list.


